
The Town of Brandon, Vermont Highway Department is seeking qualified applicants for winter 

plowing operations for the 2014/2015 winter season.  This is an on call / as needed position 

beginning in November and lasting through March.  Work hours will vary with need and may 

include weekday, weekend, holiday, daytime, evening or early morning as needed to keep the 

roads in a passable condition.  The ideal candidate will have plowing experience and a valid 

CDL Class B License.  Position is subject to drug testing.  Applications are available at the Town 

Office located at 2417 Franklin Street in Brandon, Vermont or by calling the office at 247-3635. 

 

 

 

  

  


